
Tuesday, October 1, 2019 
7 p.m.

City of Atlanta Department of Watershed Management 

NPU-C MONTHLY MEETING
Woodward Way Pump Station Improvements Project

Trinity Presbyterian Church
3003 Howell Mill Road NW | Atlanta, GA 30327

Please join the Department of Watershed Management (DWM) at the NPU-C 
meeting to discuss the Woodward Way Pump Station Improvements Project. 

During the meeting DWM will discuss the proposed project design 
and provide additional project details. Feedback from residents who 

reside in this community will be encouraged.

City of Atlanta Department of Watershed Management (DWM) owns and operates 
Woodward Way Pump Station No.1 (PS-01) that will be upsized to handle larger flows. 
The proposed improvements include replacing the existing PS-01 with a larger pump 

station. The upsizing is required due to the replacement of Northside Drive Bridge over 
Peachtree Creek by the Georgia Department of Transportation.

For more information, contact Kinesia Cato, Public Information Officer 
at (404)546-3226 or email, kcato@atlantaga.gov.


